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 30th May 2022 

 
To: All Members of Council 
 
Dear Councillor, 
 
You are hereby summoned to attend an Extraordinary meeting of Full Council on Monday 6th June 
2022 in Wallingford Town Hall, held at the request of Councillor Cattermole, following the 
meeting of the Bull Croft Trust, at approximately 8.30pm, for the transaction of business as set 
out on the agenda below,  
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

The Mayor 
Councillor Marcus Harris 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 

A G E N D A 
 
 

1. THE CHAIRMAN TO ADVISE THOSE IN ATTENDANCE OF THE PROTOCOL FOR THE MEETING  
 
2. APOLOGIES 
 To receive apologies for the meeting  
 
3. ADMISSION OF THE PUBLIC 
  
4. DECLARATION OF INTERESTS  
 A Councillor with voting rights who has a disclosable pecuniary interest or another interest 
 as set out in our Council’s Standing Orders code of Conduct (Item 13) in a matter being 
 considered at a meeting is subject to statutory limitations or restrictions under code of 
 conduct and his right to participate and vote on the matter.  Guidelines are available and 
 all Councillors have received a copy prior to the meeting. 
 
5. PUBLIC PARTICIPATION – NOTIFIED  
 Members of the public who wish to speak at this meeting should email the Meetings
 Officer at admin@wallingfordtowncouncil.gov.uk. 
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6. JUBILEE FLOTILLA AND FIREWORKS 
 To discuss, at the request of Councillor Cattermole, the postponement of the Jubilee flotilla 
 and fireworks event 
 
 
 
 
Distribution: Town Council Website, Noticeboards and Press. 
 
Any member of the public wishing to attend and speak at the meeting should contact the 
Meetings Officer at admin@wallingfordtowncouncil.gov.uk   
 
NON-CONFIDENTIAL REPORTS ARE AVAILABLE ON REQUEST. 
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